
You are not invited to the biggest Scottish Country dance non-event you will ever skip!  
Please help support the 2025 DC area Teacher Candidate class, co-sponsored by the DC and 
NV branches, by not attending!  No date has been set, because this is the  
 

 “Not Actually Happening” Ball!! 
 
We will not dance to the music of Muriel Johnstone 
and Keith Smith, or Liz or Elke or Becky or Dave.  
 

It will not be held in the beautiful ballroom at DC’s 
St. Francis Hall. (See?  No dancers!) 
There won’t be any emcees giving awesome briefings 
or tedious announcements.  
  

No dinner will be served, and there won’t be a bar.   
 

Best of all -- 
  

You won’t have to find a place to park or navigate 
on public transit.  If you live out of town, you will 
have no transportation costs, and you won’t need to 
find a hotel room or friends who can put you up! 
 
No one will need to hire a babysitter, or miss that 
great TV show you’ve been following.  Just lounge 
around in your PJs and enjoy your own favorite 
adult beverage. You won’t even have to load up on 
ibuprofen! 
 

And all this for the low, low price of $25…. Or whatever you can 
donate! (The link is  https://bit.ly/4lr6B4i ) 
 
If we made you laugh, isn’t that worth a lot?  Do it right now!  And feel free to forward to 
friends who also need a laugh. 
 
Your “ticket” donation is deductible, since the DC Branch is a  501(c)(3) organization.  
If you prefer to mail a check, make it payable to RSCDS Washington Branch, and send it to 
Michael Fannon, Treasurer, RSCDS Washington Branch, 13501 Rippling Brook Drive 
Silver Spring, MD  20906  Thanks! 
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